From: Andrew Corbett < Andrew.Corbett@challengecommunity.org.au >

Sent: Friday, 17 September 2021 2:18 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au >

Subject: RE: AM2018/26 - SCHADS - Statement [2021] FWCFB 5493

Dear Associate,

Thank you for your email below.

We intend to file a witness statement by 4:00pm on Monday, 20 September 2021.

Yours sincerely, Andrew Corbett

Andrew Corbett

General Manager People & Safety

Tamworth

Phone: 02 6763 1806 **Mobile:** 0447 789 346

Web: www.challengecommunity.org.au









From: Chambers - Ross J [mailto:Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au]

Sent: Friday, 17 September 2021 10:37 AM

To: Peter L Maher OAM < Peter. Maher@challengecommunity.org.au >; Andrew Corbett

<a href="mailto:Tammy McAuliffeTammy McAuliffe<a href="mailto:Tammy McAuliffeTammy McAuliffTammy McAuliffe<a h

<<u>Tammy.Mcauliffe@challengecommunity.org.au</u>>
Cc: Chambers - Ross J < Chambers.Ross.i@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: FW: AM2018/26 - SCHADS - Statement [2021] FWCFB 5493

[External Email] This email was sent from outside of Challenge – be cautious, particularly with links and

attachments. OFFICIAL

Dear Challenge Community Services

Further to the below, you will have noted that paragraph 25(3) of the attached Statement, the Commission invited Challenge to file any witness statement(s) by 4pm Wednesday 15 September 2021 attesting to the views it asserted in its submission of 30 August 2021 in respect of 12% of all broken shifts being rostered after 8pm.

The Commission has not received anything from Challenge.

Does Challenge intend to file any witness statements?

Kind regards
Jess
Jessica Gelsumini
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross
President

Fair Work Commission
Tel: +61 3 8656 4506
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au